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Blog

Dear parents and carers,

Please see below this week’s 
Chesterton blog. We hope you 
enjoy reading the updates 
from departments and teams 
across the school. 

Thank you so much to all our staff and 
students for their ongoing hard work.

The team at Chesterton are always keen to 
hear from parents who’d like to get involved 
with school life: please don’t hesitate to get in 
touch if this is true for you.

All the best for a restful weekend.

Rolf Purvis
Executive Headteacher

 Homework Club in the Library
The Library is open and welcoming students 
every day after school until 4pm. Students 
from all year groups are welcome to drop in 
as often as they like. We have staff on hand to 
offer guidance or support quiet reading and 
writing.

We have added a chess set area, to play with 
other students. This is proving a popular option 
and we’d love a few more chess sets if you’ve 
got one you’d like to donate!

If you have any questions about Homework 
Club, please email NVonSchreiber@ccc.tela.
org.uk
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 Music in Full Swing 
We have had a great start to our music extra-
curricular rehearsals, with many students 
choosing to attend a group. A highlight was 
over 60 students at the samba band on 
Thursday morning this week! It's not too late for 
students to begin attending - they can sign up 
to groups using Edulink clubs, or speak to a 
music teacher.

On Monday 6th October we have our first 
Teatime Concert of the year! This concert is 
open to any Year 7 student who would like to 
play or sing a piece of music to a friendly and 
supportive audience. Any style or standard of 
music is welcomed at this concert. Interested 
Year 7s must sign up on the music office door 
so we know to expect them. We hope to see 
lots of Year 7s performing for us!

 PTFA Corner 
Highlighting upcoming 
events and 
celebrating funding 
successes that benefit 
the student body.

This week the spotlight is 
on the PTFA Committee 
position of Chair. Currently the Chair is Matteo 
Ruggiano who has served for the last three 
years. He will be stepping down this year as his 
son finishes his GCSEs and moves on.

The position of Chair keeps the wheels turning 
by chairing the half-termly meetings. This 
position could be shared; the more the 
merrier! Please get in touch to register your 
interest and find out more. All Committee 
positions will be voted on at the Annual 
General Meeting (AGM) in November. Thank 
you for all your hard work, Matteo!  pta@ccc.
tela.org.uk

 Year 8 Surface Design Project 

� There will be more designs next week!

By Wren

By Prakhya
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Monday 6  Octoberth

3.45pm in M1

Year 7
Teatime
Concert

If you’d like to perform, sign up on the sheet on the
music office door. Everyone is welcome!

Your friends and family can come and watch.


